
  

TUESDAY 14 MAY 2013 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Update on single organisation work from the 
Presidents of the Faculty and the Society 

The Presidents of FOM and SOM have issued an update on the current work being 

done with the Society towards creating a single organisation.  Alongside this an 

‘FAQ’ list has been published, which they hope will answer some of your queries. 

N.B. You will be required to log in to the members' area of the website to view 

this update. 

Once you have logged in, go to: information for members/letters from 

the President to view the letter and FAQ list. 
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With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 

 

http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-ohuiiky-ghiitldr-i/
http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-ohuiiky-ghiitldr-d/

